

Bert Westenberg < westenbergbert@gmail.com>

Non-Subscribers Survey, Your future dive travel plans

1 meddelande

Undercurrent by Ben Davison <maildist@undercurrent.org> Till: info@sdhf.se

15 januari 2021 14:32

View this email in your browser





The Independent, Nonprofit Guide for Serious Divers Since 1975

Non-Subscribers Survey: Your Future Dive Travel Plans

For (with username ", exp: , at info@sdhf.se)

Forward this email | Home | Login | Forgot Password? | My Account | FAQ

January 15, 2021

Dear Fellow Diver,

We need your help. Clearly, COVID-19 has affected dive travel, so we hope you respond to our attached short survey so that we may better understand what the future may bring.

We're especially interested in your response if you considered yourself an active diver when the virus first began to affect us, say March 1, 2020. Our purpose is to learn what you and other active divers think about future dive travel and how you are altering your travel plans or, perhaps, even ending your dive travel.

Thanks very much for your help. Please click here to take this brief, anonymous survey.

Stay Safe Wear a Mask, Socially Distance, Wash Your Hands Don't Share Your Air

Ben Davison, editor/publisher BenDDavison@undercurrent.org

*** Do Not Reply to This Email -- This Address Is NOT monitored ***

Help a Buddy out and Forward This Email

You have received this message because you have signed up on our website to receive our Online Updates or you are a former subscriber of Undercurrent. If you had a username associated with this email address, it is ".

Removal instructions are below.

The email address for your subscription is info@sdhf.se.
| Unsubscribe | Email Preferences | Contact Us |
| Forward this email |

Your Undercurrent email archives

Copyright © 2021 Undercurrent www.undercurrent.org 3020 Bridgeway, Suite 102, Sausalito, CA 94965 All rights reserved

